
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

Reporting to Public Session on Tuesday, May 26th, 2020 

 

 

1.  



and supports, and plan for a gradual return to school in a coordinated manner.  The health 

and safety guidelines and protocols, as well as program plans for students in Kindergarten 

– Grade 5; Grade 6 – 7; and students in Grades 8 – 12 will be made public and posted on 

the district website.  

 

There is no doubt that our schools will look and feel different on June 1.  We will see fewer 

students and have smaller classes.  Classrooms will be configured differently in order to 



It is with deep gratitude that I recognize the many, many volunteers including parents, 

students, staff and community members who are putting in many hours to make these 

events possible. 

 

Our hearts ache for our graduates—we know that the Class of 2020 is courageous and 

resilient as we have seen in all that they have accomplished in these past 13 years. And, 

without a doubt, they will make the best of everything and enjoy creative and safe ways to 

celebrate.  There is not a single doubt that our graduates are the leaders of today and 

tomorrow.  Their strength, courage and strong voices set examples for us all.  In a world 

of uncertainty, we do know one thing for certain—our future is in good hands. Thank you 

Class of 2020. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 


